
Hello, Homeowners!

Just a friendly reminder that our Quarterly Assessment will increase to $90.00 per
quarter commencing with the January 1, 2020 billing. We encourage you to visit our
website for homeowner resources and up-to-date information.

Wishing you and your families a happy holiday season.

Click to visit our Website

Kind Regards, 
Your Board of Directors

 

 

©2020 Elk Run SFOA | Elk Run SFOA PO Box 315 Basalt, CO 81621

http://elkrunsfoa.com
https://elkrunsfoa.com/


Web Version   Forward   Unsubscribe  

  

https://gem.godaddy.com/p/33767f?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/forward/0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0
https://gem.godaddy.com/opt_out?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d&amx=0
https://gem.godaddy.com/?

